
From the President

Dear Members:
 
Crisp air, sweaters and coats,
celebrations, and a great winter break
are all the signs of the month of
December.  Four months of the school
year have gone by and before you know
we will be closing out the school year! 
We celebrate another successful year of
arts creations across the state, curriculum
changes and impact to the visual arts.  
FAEA has made great progress to
improve our organization and has
produced additional services for our members.
 
December also marks the end of my term as your FAEA President. 
It's been both an honor and a true pleasure to serve you. 
Professionally it has been one of the most rewarding experiences
in my career in our wonderful field of art education.  As I step into
the role of Past President I hope to continue to impact art
education in the state of Florida as well as across the nation.  It is
my hope that more of you, our members, consider embarking in
leadership roles within your districts, local organizations or even
FAEA.  There is power in numbers and the louder our voice, the
larger the impact.
 
As we welcome in the 2014 New Year, we also welcome the new
FAEA Board of Directors.  I am confident the new FAEA Board
under the leadership of incoming President Karen Nobel will be a
total success.  The new board will bring in fresh new ideas,
concepts and innovative criteria to continue FAEA's forward-
thinking strategy.  FAEA's future accomplishments and growth will
be unsurpassable.
 
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to serve you and I wish
every one of you and your loved ones a fabulous holiday break.
 
Keep art education in your hearts!
 
Artistically yours,
 
Mabel Morales, President
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Youth Art Month Flag Design Call for Entries

Get ready for Youth Art Month by having your students
participate in the 2014 flag design challenge. The selected
design will be made into a 3' x 5' flag and displayed at the
National Art Education Association (NAEA) Convention, March
29-31, in San Diego, California. 
 
The theme for the design is "Art Builds Bridges". Designs are
due December 16, 2013. All flag design entries will be
submitted online as a 300 dpi image in JPEG format. Please log
into your member account to submit your students' entries
or visit www.faea.org for more information.
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